
RE: WBAI file number 0000180618

I am a long time listener and financial supporter of KPFK, one of the Pacifica network
stations. KPFK is on the first station selector panel on my car radio.

Today KPFK and the other Pacifica stations are endangered by activities at New York
station WBAI that reportedly violate FCC rules governing nonprofit listener-supported
stations.

I would really appreciate a full investigation of WBAI staff and, if reports are acurate,
remedial action by the FCC against any offending individuals.

I do not support any action against WBAI’s broadcast license. New York listeners
deserve the same high quality programming I receive from KPFK.

Douglas Marshall

Bell, California


